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We are, representatives from Stichting Wave Education, were not able to attend physically due 

to Covid19, both have resulted positive so that Pelin Pektaş and Emre Hüseyin YİĞİT who’s appointed 

for this meeting, however, we joined the online meeting by video call. We have observed the Romanian 

VET system, joined the discussion, and share the idea that facilitated us to comprehend the main 

objectives of the VET Education of Romania. We had a chance to eliminate details and compare 

differences from our education system and learned the concept of VET and how it's been managed by 

schools and institutions. During the meeting, there were presentations, small discussions, and digital 

learning tools presented to us to facilitate our participation in the meeting. Thanks to the hosting 

organization for their affordable and inclusive approach that managed to involve us in the meeting 
however we followed online.

Sincerely yours, 

Director of Stichting Wave Education 
Pelin Pektaş 
+31687579103
stichtingwaveducation@gmail.com




